

Friday 4th November

Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a lovely start to the second half of term. Matthew Bennett entered the world weighing 8lb 4oz on Saturday 29th October. A very proud daddy brought Matthew into school this week! Congratulations to Mr Bennett and well done to 3W who have worked exceptionally hard with their supply teacher this week!

Miss Martin had a very exciting holiday as her boyfriend proposed to her while they were on holiday! She is now the proud owner of a very beautiful and sparkly ring and we are looking forward to hearing all about the wedding plans!

On Monday Kim and John will be joining us from St Paul's Church to share a Remembrance Themed assembly to mark Remembrance Day on Friday. Poppies will be on sale next week so please give what you can to this very worthwhile cause. We have a number of new wrist bands this year and we will be asking for a minimum donation of £1 as these items are usually very popular.

Assembly this morning was bursting at the seams with children who have worked hard! Reception children joined us for their very first whole school assembly and behaved impeccably! Congratulations go to: RW-Nikola and Layla, RB-Lulah and Santino, RP-Liam and Elsie-Rose, 1W-Abdi and Amariah, 1B-Stanley and Aaliyah, 1P-Unal and Sharna, 2W-Beyonce and Maleek, 2B-Millie and Khaleb, 3W-Kyan and Polly, 3B-Connor and Tolu, 3P-Nancy and Loki, 4W-Wilf and Hasanatou, 4B-Hunee-Lee and Evie, 5W-James and Franko, 5B- Chayse and Elif, 6W-Anisha and Rebekah, and 6B Sonnie and Anayah.

We also welcomed 6 new children to VIP status. Well done to Ashmita, Carsten, Momodou, Ignas and Steven! We are extremely proud of you all and thank you for the wonderful contribution you make to our school!

My final congratulations go to Mrs Holliday and Mrs Shaftoe who have been successfully appointed to our Local Committee. I would like to thank Mrs Sullivan for putting herself forward for the role and thank her for agreeing to work with me to establish a Parent Forum Group in the new year!

Wishing you all an enjoyable Firework filled weekend. Please enjoy any display you go to but remember to keep safe!

Mrs Williams

DATES FOR THE DIARY				
04-11-16	Poppies on Sale all week	26-11-16	Christmas Fair	
07-11-16	Y4 visit to The Maritime Museum	16-12-16	Christmas Dinner	
11-11-16	4W Class Assembly	21-12-16	End of term	
17-11-16	Y1,2 and 3 Flu Nasal Spray	03-01-17	INSET DAY -school closed to pupils	
25-11-16	3W Class Assembly	04-01-17	Pupils return to school	



Friday 4th November

Newsletter

Attendance

And the winner is	A RIVER	3W -91.1%
RW -98.7%		3B- 93.2%
RB -96.6%	Min * *	3P -96.7%
RP -96.0%		4W -95.4%
1W -100%	Congratulations to 1W, 5W and	4B -97.5%
1B -92%	6W who have the best	5W -100%
1P -83.7%	attendance for the week before	5B -96.0%
2W -92.8%	half term. You can add 5 pingpong balls to your Golden	6W -100%
2B -94.7%	Jar!	6B -96.7%

COMMUNITY NEWS

Families Together



REMINDERS AND NOTICES

Agora

Parents in KS2 can now pay for school meals electronically. Can we please encourage as many of you as possible to use this system. School trips, breakfast club and clubs will be added very soon! KS1 parents will receive their login details shortly.

Christmas Fair

The Christmas Fair is only 3 Saturdays away. Please can you bring in donations for the Elf Shelf (gifts that children can buy with their pocket money for parents/carers) and chocolate? The class that collects the most will win £50 to spend on whatever they choose!